
The Furniture Design program in the School 
for American Crafts at Rochester Institute 
of Technology is excited to announce a new 
significant scholarship available to qualified MFA 
applicants. Named the Beth and  
Ira Nash Endowed Scholarship, in loving 
memory of David Weinstein, this new 
scholarship funding supports qualified graduate 
students pursuing their studies at RIT. Applicants 
for the Nash Scholarship are also eligible for 
university scholarship funding, work study and 
graduate teaching assistantship opportunities. 
Prospective students must apply before 
February 15 for consideration.

For more information, please contact Professor 
Andy Buck, Graduate Program Director, at 
aabsac@rit.edu.

For over 70 years, the Furniture Design Program 
in the School for American Crafts at RIT has 
trained many of the leading artists, designers, 
and craftspeople working in the field today. 
Within a world-class studio facility, students 
develop traditional and cutting edge technical 
expertise  in an environment that supports inno-
vative design and high-caliber craftsmanship. 
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